January 10,2017

To Whom it May Concern,

It was our great pleasure to work with Mariana Radulova as our in-country attorney through the
foundation ISKRA during the process of adopting our son from Bulgaria last year. Thanks to
Mariana's expertise and dedication, the process took significantly shorter than we had expected. In

fact, the process went more smoothly and quickly than any Bulgarian adoption our agency had done

before!

Mariana was a cordial and professional guide from our first arrival in Bulgaria to our departure. She

helped us through every step with great respect and thoughtfulness. We are very grateful to her for all

that she did for us.

We have a great admiration for Mariana and for the work that she does and we give her the highest

recommendation. Please feel free to contact us with any questions.

Sincerely,

Jond) et S e

Daniel and Jean Holthouse

(240) 550-0610



